
 

47173 Benicia Street, Fremont, CA 94538 

 
 
October 31, 2007 
 
FCC 
 
Re: EUT Description provided on Submission 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Since this application was done several days ago, the client has changed their EUT 
description. The test reports that are submitted contain the correct EUT Description, but 
the 731 has an incorrect EUT Description. Can you please correct the EUT Description 
to be: 802.11a/b/g/n PCI Module . 
 
Thank you very much for your kind assistance in this matter. 
 
Best regards, 
 
September Radecki 
Submissions Specialist 
Compliance Certification Services 
47173 Benicia Street 
Fremont, CA 94538 
Phone: 1-510-771-1090 
Fax: 1-510-661-0888 
September.Radecki@CCSEMC.com 
 
 
 
 


